
 

 

21st June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Author Event at Chorlton Library 
 
The author John Kirk will be performing a special interactive Summer Reading Challenge Trail 

Blaze Event at Chorlton Library, which we are planning on taking the Year 3 children to on 

Wednesday 27th June. This year’s exciting theme for the Summer Reading Challenge is the 

Beano! 

 

John Kirk has been specially chosen by Bonnier Publishing and Beano Studios to narrate 

the brand new Dennis book, which was released in May 2018. John is an accomplished 

storyteller with an enjoyable dynamic and participatory style. He is passionate about stories and 

through his sessions encourages listening and participation and boosts oral confidence and 

attainment. John enthuses children with narrative and inspires them to discover stories and 

storytelling themselves. If you have never seen John at work then visit www.john-kirk.co.uk to 

look at some of the photographs and the short video of ‘The Twits’. 

 

We will leave school at 9.15am and return by 10.40am. We would really appreciate any parent 

volunteers that are able to accompany us to the library. If we do not have enough adults to 

help out the trip may have to be cancelled. If you are available to help out, please speak to 

your child’s teacher or send them an email via messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 

 
As this is a local visit you will not need to complete a reply slip for the trip. 
 
We hope the children are looking forward to the event as much as we are! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima, Kelly Grant & Jason Smart 
Year 3 Teachers 
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